DECEMBER 2020

Dear LUMC Family,

In collaboration with the increased efforts by the Windsor-Essex Health Unit to trace incidents of COVID, anyone who wishes to enter the church building during the week, **must have an appointment**. This includes keyholders.

Please respect this requirement and call ahead where possible. Note: This applies to evening meetings, as well.

No matter what the function – whenever you come into the building, please observe the 1-2-3 protocol

- (1) sanitize
- (2) temperature check
- (3) check in (sign in) the book

Also, wear a mask at all times.

Thank you for your continued cooperation.

THE CHURCH OFFICE